DATE: July 17, 2020
TO: James G. Murphy
Chief of Urban Design

PLANNING DEPARTMENT

1700 Convention Center Drive
Miami Beach, FL 33139

FROM: Michael Girard
Luce Architects, Inc.
RE: Request for Continuance for:

DRB20-0534
5011 Pine Tree Drive
Miami Beach, FL 33139

67 Byberry Road, Hatboro, PA 19040 -

info@lucearchitects.com

« 215.674.5950 -

lucearchitects.com

The application to the Design Review Board for the relocation/renovation of an existing architectural significant building,
application DRB20-0534, is currently on the August 8, 2020 agenda. We know there is a back-log of items to be heard by the
DRB. Since we are one of the new applications on the agenda, there is a high likelihood of being continued to another DRB
meeting. We would like to request a continuance to the September 1, 2020 DRB meeting at this time. This will hopefully ensure
that we are heard on that date and not continued to another DRB meeting.

Feel free to reach out to me if there are any clarification needed.

Sincerely,

Michael Girard



